
Good morning,  
Thank you for including farming, ranching and affiliated agricultural businesses in the category of 
“essential businesses” within the SIP order that was released yesterday. I have heard from a number of 
our members and they are appreciative.  
 
We will continue to work to distribute information regarding COVID-19 to our members so that they can 
continue to be proactive.  
 
Thank you again  
 

Devon Jones 

 

 


